
Faith Formation 
Journey to the  

Land of the Bible 
 

February 19 - March 2, 2017 
 

Hosted by  
Rev. Clay and Dr. Sue Ellingson 

To receive updates and brochure 
Rev. Clay Ellingson 

Faith Lutheran Church 
faith@wtc-mail.net   218.995.2556 

For travel related questions 
Lori Moline, Seminars International 

612.345.4917 / 800.541.7506 
lori@semint.com   www.semint.com 

SEMINARS INTERNATIONAL  55 E. Monroe Street, Suite 2870  Chicago, IL 60603-5713 
P: 312.332.7027  800.541.7506  F: 312.3325509  travel@semint.com  www.semint.com 

Registration for this custom-designed journey to the Holy 
Land has opened. Space will likely be limited to a group size 
of around 26.  
 
To receive information on this travel opportunity, please pro-
vide Rev. Clay Ellingson with your name and contact informa-
tion to receive updates and a copy of the full brochure. 

Information meeting 

Wednesday, July 20, 2016 @ 7pm 

Faith Lutheran Church 

302 1st St.  

Wolverton, MN 56594 


